
 

CONTACT 
 

10 St Gregory’s Drive 

Cambridge, ON 

N1S 3Z1 

Phone: 519-623-3111  

Fax:      519-622-5854  
 

stgreg@rogers.com 
pastor@saintgregoryparish.com 

www.saintgregoryparish.com 

www.hamiltondiocese.com 

A Catholic Community of Faith in Cambridge since 1967 

St. Gregory the Great Parish 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday:   Closed 

Tuesday — Friday: 8:30am—2:00pm 
 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism:  Please call to arrange the appropriate  

preparation at least two months in advance. 
 

Reconciliation:  

Saturdays  10:00 am  — 11:00 am 

Tuesdays 6:00 pm — 6:45 pm and by appointment. 
 

First Holy Communion  & Confirmation: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

Marriage: Please contact the office at least one year in 

advance of expected date.  
 

Holy Orders :  

Contact Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger at the Parish Office or 

contact Fr.  Mike King at the Diocese at 905-528-7988 
 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

When entering a hospital please register as a member of 

St. Gregory’s Parish. When confined at home, please con-

tact our parish office. 

PASTOR 

Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger   
 

PASTORAL AND SUPPORT TEAM 

Deacon John Fioretti 

Mrs. Maria Ditner, Office Administrator  

Mr. David Cinti, Maintenance 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Lord’s Day 

Saturday @ 5:45 pm 

Sundays @ 9:00 and 11:00 am 

Weekdays 

Tuesday @ 7:00 pm 

Wednesday Thursday &  Friday @ 8:15 am 
 

DEVOTIONS 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday—6:00pm—6:45 pm 
 

Rosary             Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Sunday @ 8:30 am                  Tuesday @ 6:00 pm 

Tuesday @ 6:30 pm  
 

ALL SUBMISSIONS for the bulletin            
must be received by TUESDAY    
MORNING   



 

  Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time        

Sunday Offering 
 

   October 28, 2018  

Regular Sunday …………………..$2, 636.80 

Evangelization of Nations  ……….   $   896.00   

Thank you for your generosity!   

 

 
 
 

Tuesday,  November 6 

7:00 pm  + Venerable Frank Duff  

  (founder of the Legion of Mary)  
    

Wednesday,  November 7 

8:15 am       + Liduina and Luiz Melo 
  
Thursday,  November 8 

8:15 am + Margaret Szczesny 
 

Friday,  November 9 

8:15 am  + John Botelho 
 

Saturday,  November 10 

5:45  pm  + Tim Skanes  

  + Antonio Pereira 

  + Sue Beggs 

  + All Deceased & Living Veterans  
 

Sunday,  November 11 

9:00 am Int. of Peter Lee   
  

11:00 am Int. of all Parishioners  

 

Pray for our Priests and Religious 

Monday    Rev.  Donald Wilhelm  

Tuesday       Rev. Arthur Scidmore 

Wednesday    Deceased Consecrated Brothers & Sisters 

Thursday  Rev. Gary Schlack 

Friday  Rev. Thomas Manninezhath, C.M.I. 

Saturday Rev.  Robert Bulbrook  

IN THE PARISH CENTRE  
 

Monday,  November 5 

CWL—Baking for Bazaar—9:00am 
CWL—Baking for Bazaar—6:30am 

 

Tuesday, November 6  

Bible Study—9:00 am 
 

Wednesday,  November 7 
CWL Sew & Chat—9:00 am 
Legion of  Mary—7:00 pm 

 

Thursday, November 8 
ACA meetings—7:00 pm 

CWL—General Meeting—7:00 pm 

NOVEMBER 11  - REMEMBRANCE DAY   
Let us keep in our prayers all those who have    

scarified their lives to keep our country free.    
“The Ringing of Bells”  
On November 11, at the going down of the 
sun, communities across Canada will mark 

the 100th anniversary  of the end of the First World 
War with the ringing of 100 bells. The ringing of bells 
emulates the moment in 1918 when church bells 
across Europe tolled as four years of war had come to 
an end.  

CAMBRIDGE RIGHT TO LIFE - AGM                           

Please join Cambridge Right to Life for our Annual General 

Meeting Thursday, November 29 at 7 p.m at St. Patrick’s 

Parish Hall, 53 Wellington St. This year the AGM will feature 

the documentary film, ―Fatal Flaws.‖  This important film shines 

a critical light on the perverse reality that we are now training 

our medical students how to kill some of their patients.  The 

medical arts of comfort and palliation are being supplanted by 

the seduction of euthanasia and the murky language of rights. 

A must see film – begins at 8pm for those only able to attend 

the viewing. All are welcome! 

Diocese News 
REQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS  
Over the next 2½ years, the Diocese of  Hamilton will be con-
ducting the One Heart, One Soul Capital Campaign to raise 
money for every Parish in the Diocese and for shared ministries. 
Answers to Frequently Asked Questions will appear in Parish 
bulletins regularly. A compilation of  all questions that have been 
published will be available throughout the campaign at onehear-
tonesoul.ca.   

What is a capital campaign?  
A capital campaign is an effort to raise money in a fairly short 
time (three to five years) to pay for a significant project or 
build up an endowment or heritage fund for future use. For a 
Catholic Diocese or Parish, this refers to gifts and pledges 
over and above a parishioner’s regular giving to the Sunday 
collection. Parishioners who make pledges to the Diocese of  
Hamilton’s campaign will have three years to fulfill their com-
mitment.  

Who will be asked to give?  
Over the course of  the campaign, every parishioner in every 
Parish in the Diocese will be asked to make a sacrificial gift.   

When will the campaign take place?  
Campaign preparations are ongoing, and the active campaign 
will take place in four “waves,” beginning with a pilot wave 
that will begin in February 2019. The campaign will conclude 
when the last wave finishes in early 2021.   

Why do the campaign in waves instead of  all at once?   
With nearly 120 parishes in the Diocese, it will be more effec-
tive to break up the campaign into smaller pieces over time, to 
give each Parish as much support and direction as possible 
from the Diocese and the Parishes’ consultant, the Steier 
Group. It also provides options as parishes are assigned to 
waves. For some Parishes, conducting the campaign in an 
early wave will allow them to get started on needed projects. 
Other Parishes will need more time to weigh what projects 
need to be a priority and to prepare for the campaign.  

mailbox://C:/Users/Cecilia%20Kent/AppData/Roaming/Thunderbird/Profiles/22k8dlso.default/Mail/pop.secureserver.net/oneheartonesoul.ca
mailbox://C:/Users/Cecilia%20Kent/AppData/Roaming/Thunderbird/Profiles/22k8dlso.default/Mail/pop.secureserver.net/oneheartonesoul.ca


Please patronize our advertisers! 
The advertisers on our back page help make this Bulletin possible and we ask our parishioners to support them with your 

patronage whenever possible.  If you are a business owner or other professional, and would like to support our parish by 

advertising in our weekly Bulletin, please call the Parish Office at 519-623-3111. 

 

 
 
 

 

This month we are collecting: 

Cereal (Hot or Cold)   
                      

Thank you for your support! 

November 4,   2018 

 BAZAAR UPDATE 
NOVEMBER 17 

 

Our Bazaar is an opportunity for the entire Parish to      
become involved in helping us serve the needs of our 
local community as well as our Church.  
Please keep those gently used Surprise Package and 
new Penny Sale items coming.  
If you own a business, enclose your card to display on 
your donation of Penny Sale items. Don't forget that 
we need your help with baking on Monday mornings 
at 9:00 and Monday evenings at 6:30. Even if you don’t 
bake you can peel, mix, wrap, price or clean! Also, join 
the craft mornings on Wednesdays at 9:00. If you    
prefer working from home please consider donating 
your crafts or baking.  
Call Lisa Chippindale to arrange pickup                         
at 519-621-9428.                                    Thank you! 

WARMTH AND COMFORT     
 

The CWL is focusing the next couple of months on 
Homelessness with a program called “Warmth and 
Comfort”.                                                                    
They are  collecting socks for men, women & children, 
along with peanut butter and boxes of crackers.  These 
items will be donated to homeless shelters in our area.  
The collection goes until December 31.                                                                 
A box will be placed at both entrances to the church?      

PIES FOR SALE!!!! 
Always have a pie on hand for company or on a cold 

winter's evening. The CWL is selling frozen, unbaked 

pies for $9.00 with enclosed baking instructions.    

Our selection includes apple, cherry, rhubarb and 

blueberry. Pick up at the Church at your convenience. 

Please contact Lisa Chippindale at 519-621-9428 lisa-

chip1963@gmail.com 

WOMEN OF ST. GREGORY’S! 

You’re invited to join us for a Wine & Cheese 
Social on Thursday, November 8 at 7:00p.m fol-

lowed by a short meeting.  The Catholic Women’s League 
has a respected history in Canada.  Our national voice is  
important.  Although our group is smaller we are very 
proud that in this last year we donated to St. Gregory’s 
Church, bibs & stoles for baptisms, St. Gregory & St. 
Augustine schools for scholarships & preparation materials 
for the sacraments,  St. Gregory School Library.  We also 
donated to the Food Bank, Trinity Community Table, 
Women’s Crisis Services, Right to Life, Catholic Missions, 
Canadian Food for     Children, and Save a Family.  Dona-
tions amounted to approx. $5,000! 
We would like to continue to support these groups that 
need our help and we need your help!  It’s a small time 
commitment, only one fundraiser a year. Enjoy social    
evenings to get to know other women from our parish who 
share a common bond, our faith.   

Please plan on attending, we’d like to get to know you! 

CANADIAN FOOD FOR CHILDREN NEWS 

Halloween Trick or Treat  
Any households that collect more treats than they can 
make use of are invited to bring extra treats to the 
Church and put them in the buckets that can be found 
at each entrance.  

Memorial Mass 
The  joint Knights of Columbus and CWL annual 

Memorial Mass for deceased members will be 

held at St. Clement Church on Wednesday,      

November 14/18 at 7:00 p.m.  

Names of last year deceased members will be 

read.    

All are welcome to attend.                                    

Refreshments and social after the mass.  

Marian Residence Retirement Home                             
The Sisters are looking for donations for their 
Christmas Bazaar on November 27th.             
Please drop off all donations at 640 Hillview 
Road, Cambridge.  Contact Sister Mary Benedicta 
for further information. 519-653-0363.  

mailto:lisachip1963@gmail.com
mailto:lisachip1963@gmail.com


Reel Justice – A Justice Film Festival 
 

The Church teaches that social justice is an integral part of evangelization, a constitutive dimension of preaching the    Gospel, and 

   

Elementary 
 

  Saint Gregory     Saint Augustine   

  Jacquie Wettlaufer,     Angie Carroll-Boeyenga  

  Principal     Principal 

  519-621-6770     519.740.3530 
 

Secondary 
 

Monsignor Doyle    

Lou Bellini, 

Principal,  

519.622.1290 

Our Parish Schools 

 Remembering  

    VB 
     TAX SERVICES 

 

  416.302.0410       Personal & 

226.483.6023        CorporateTaxes  

Filomena M. Andrade, L.L.B. 
Barrister & Solicitor 

Real Estate & Mortgages 
Wills & Estates 

1558 King Street East            Wheelchair Accessible  Phone: 519-650-2994 

Barristers and Solicitors 
 

420 Sheldon Drive, Unit #204 
Cambridge, ON     N1T 2H9 

 

Phone: 519-620-1162  Fax: 51-620-1103 

www.woynarski.ca  


